
From:  Luis Saldivar <Luis@myhunc.com>

Sent time:  08/03/2020 06:30:26 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Notice of Public Hearing for the Hollywood Center Project
 

Actually I am the one confused because there are two mega projects your department is trying to push through that are adjacent to
each other basically and I thought it was for the latter...

Luis Saldivar
Geographic representative, Area 5
Hollywood United Neighborhood Council

From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>
Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 8:47:18 AM
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for the Hollywood Center Project
 
Hello,

You are receiving this email because you are an Interested Party for the Hollywood Center Project, located at 1720-1770 N
Vine St; 1746-1764 N Ivar Ave; 1733-1741 Argyle Ave; and 6236, 6270, and 6334 W Yucca St.    

This email is to inform you that a joint public hearing held by the Deputy Advisory Agency and the Hearing Officer Hearing, on
behalf of the City Planning Commission, is scheduled for Wednesday, August 26, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. 

In conformity with the Governor's Executive Order N-29-20 (March 17, 2020) and due to concerns over COVID-19, the Public
Hearing  will be conducted entirely telephonically by Zoom [https://zoom.us/]. Please refer to the Notice of Public Hearing for
specific meeting call-in details.
 
Thank you for your participation in the public process.
-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner

Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

   

   

   

   

   

https://zoom.us/
https://planning4la.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
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